Your Ref: NSCBO04/1

Ms Wendy Beggs ' NSCW50/1
Directorate of Legal Services NSCS071/1
2 Franklin Street

BELFAST Our Ref: BC-0184-13
BT2 8DQ

Date: 19" February 2013

Dear Ms Beggs,
Re: Raychel Ferguson
For ease of reference | attach document 021-001a-002.

| would be grateful if you could forward to the Inquiry the draft statement referred to at
point 1 and provide detail of what was to be amended.

The Inquiry would like to know on what basis Mr Zafar was been sent Dr Johnston’s
statement.

As oral evidence will start again in 26" February | would be grateful for an immediate

response

Yours sincerely,

Bernie Conlon
Secretary to the Inquiry
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